
 

 

Waterloo Community Unit School District No. 5 

Director of Buildings and Grounds 

___________________________________________________________________ 

Date: October 21, 2024 

To: Mr. Brian Charron, Superintendent 

Waterloo School District Board of Education 

From: Mr. Will Hulett, Director of Buildings and Grounds 

Buildings and Grounds Board Report 

Zahnow  

Addition update: 

 Drywall is installed 

 Started on plaster and paint 

 Maintenance crew has started on landscaping and sod work 

 New sidewalks being poured  

Rogers 

Settling update: 

 No new movement has been detected 

 Actively obtaining quotes for removal of dead trees behind fence line near power line. 

Gardner 

Replaced crumbling concrete steps from parking lot to bus drop off.  

Jr. High 

Toilet partitions are now complete. 

Jr. High track bleachers are installed and open to the public.  

High school 

Planted new trees throughout the grounds.  

Buildings and Grounds Committee  

5-10 year plan has been updated and ready for review.  Summer 2024 projects have been identified and 

are also ready for review.  

Transportation Committee  

We have obtained quotes in order to determine the best way to move forward with our fleet. 


